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MillCreek Run Homes Association 

Annual Report 

2022  

 

Due to Covid-19, there was no in person Annual HOA Meeting for 2022.  The Board conducted  

business for the HOA through email that included an overview of 2021, plans for 2022, 2022 

budget and return email ballot to elect two Board members.  

 

MillCreek Run HOA approved those Board members up for re-election for a three-year term:  

Sue Ard and LeAnn Carl 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

LeAnn Carl, Secretary 


